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Dear Mr Joy,

IFRS Foundation Consultation Paper on Sustainability Reporting

Thank you for your letter dated 7 October 2020 inviting our comments on the
Consultation Paper on Sustainability Reporting (“the Consultation Paper”) published by the
IFRS Foundation (“the Foundation™).

Sustainability reporting, which mainly focuses on disclosure of information related to
environmental, social and governance matters, is continuing to increase in importance. The
Consultation Paper seeks inputs on the need for global sustainability reporting standards and
sets out possible ways the Foundation might contribute to the development of such standards.

We broadly support the development of a global set of internationally recognised
sustainability reporting standards, which can enhance the consistency and comparability in
sustainability reporting. We appreciate the Foundation’s efforts in exploring the possible
ways to effectively develop such standards. Insofar as tax administration is concerned, we
have no comment on the Consultation Paper. We are grateful for the opportunity to provide
our comments on the Consultation Paper.

Yours sincerely,

LD
(Miss LAU Kin Rosina)
for Commissioner of Inland Revenue
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The provision of personal data required by this letter and during the processing of your application/requesi/notification is voluntary. However, if you do not provide sufficient information, the Department may not be able to process your
application/request/notification. The Department will use the information provided by you for the of the O by it and may disclose/transfer any or all of such information to any other parties provided that the
disclosureftransfer is authorized or permitted by law. Except where there is an exemption provided under the Personal Data (Privacy) Ordinance, you have the right to request access to and correction of your personat data. You should
send such request in writing to the Assessor at GPO Box 132, Hong Kong and quote your file number in this Department.




